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I am writing to very strongly object to the proposed felling of the plane

trees at 130, Greencroft Gardens. There would appear to be not nearly enough compelling evidence to
destroy these trees and much more good

reason needed to do so. I hope Camden will look into this very carefully

before taking a decision.

Susan Hadida
67 Greencroft Gardens
NW6 3LJ



